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Public Hearing
August 2, 2022
5:30 p.m.

Mayor Copey Grantham opened with the Pledge of Allegiance to the flag of the United States of America. Ron
Cottom led in prayer.

A duly noticed Public Hearing was held in the board room at Saltillo City Hall on Tuesday, August 2, 2022 at 5:30
PM for interested parties to express their views on the potential text amendment to the Saltillo Zoning Ordinance for
Medical Cannabis.

Present for the hearing were Mayor Copey Grantham, Terry Glidewell, Craig Sanders, Brian Morgan, Sonya Witcher,
City Clerk Mary Parker, City Attorney Chris Evans, Brian Grissom, Alex Wilcox, Ron Cottom, Daniel McKinney,
Dustin Hathcock, Mark Cash and Shemeka Williams.

Brian Grissom asked the board to consider guidelines to be added to the zoning ordinance concerning Medical
Cannabis. The subject of signs, day and times was discussed. The board asked Mark Cash what his present hours
were of operation and he informed them he was open Tuesday through Saturday, 10:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. The board
discussed the possibility of Monday through Saturday, 10:00 a.m.to 10:00 p.m. Dispensaries are allowed in C-1 and
C-2 districts. The board ask that all signs be approved by the building official and the Mayor before being placed on
the business. Shemeka Williams asked the board about a waiver that a day care could give to the dispensary if it was
located within the 1000 feet.

Hearing no other comments, suggestions or objections, the public hearing was adjourned.
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